
 

                       
 

 

 

 

     CTN Injury Prevention Subcommittee 
     Date: 3/10/2022       Time: 11:30 am  
‘     Location: Virtual Meeting 
     Duration:  1.5 hours 

AGENDA 

Agenda Category Topic/Report Discussion Action to Take Responsible
/ Date for 
Follow Up 

Loop 
Closed? 

Introductions      

Minutes approval      

Business items Research Article 

 

 

Newsletters 

 

 

Discussion on 

collaboration with 

Injury Prevention Day 

in November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace reviewed the Functional Reach and Gait Speed 

Improvement in A Matter of Balance Participants article with 

the group. Discussed data collection methods from our 

various programs. Melanie will do the article for the May 

meeting. 

 

April was the last newsletter we had on the schedule. Will 

discuss at a future meeting whether or not we want to 

continue creating a newsletter 

 

 

Co-chairs suggested collaborating efforts around Injury 

Prevention Day in November. There was discussion about 

creating a toolkit with a press release and social media items 

that could be housed on the CTN-IP webpage for people to 

download. This would keep the messaging consistent across 

the state. Laurie will contact Sara Brandspigel at the Center 

for Injury and Violence Prevention to see if they are interested 

in collaborating. 

 

Grace brought up Injury Prevention Advocacy Day on March 

24th and shared that she will be participating. She created an 

issue brief which she shared with the group. Need to advocate 

for the injury prevention field to get more money. 

 

The question was asked about the process through CTN if the 

group is interested in CTN supporting a bill. Laurie will reach 

   



 

                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

Discussion on Falls 

Prevention 

out to the legislative committee to determine what that 

process is.  

 

Melanie and Laurie have attended numerous meetings with 

various individuals on falls prevention and have determined 

the bandwidth is not there at this time to start a coalition. 

Some discussion around current efforts with EMS on falls 

prevention. Instead, the co-chairs proposed the idea of 

collaborating as a group on efforts during Falls Prevention 

Week in September. Jasmine shared the passport idea that she 

had created a couple of years ago and didn’t get off the 

ground due to Covid. The group thought this sounded like a 

good idea and would spend time at the next meeting moving 

this idea forward. In the meantime, Jasmine would share the 

passport file with the group to begin brainstorming ideas. 

IP activities update  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

CTN Website      

Open Forum      

Next Meeting  May 12, 2022 from 11:30-1:00     

Adjournment      


